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Moving Premises

Seniors attending

Gymnastics NZ

Nationals, 20-24 July

Head Coach, Michelle

Woolf in Tokyo

Welcome to Ignite

Cheer and Tumble

Club Rules Review

Update

W H A T ' S  B E E N
H A P P E N I N G

"EVERY DAY MAY NOT BE GOOD,  BUT THERE'S  SOMETHING GOOD IN EVERY DAY."

Term 3 kicks off for our Recreational Programmes on Monday morning at
our new Premises. The address is 39 Randwick Road, Moera. Please note
that access is from the rear of the building at the end of Pirie Crescent. 
 Parking is available down the Southern side of the building or on the
street. There is a drop-off zone by a fenced entrance way.

We cannot wait to welcome you into our new gym.

TERM 3 is Upon us

TERM 3 -
BOOKINGS OPEN 
The office has been relocated and
is up and running to answer any

questions, take payments or
register for classes.

 
Bookings for Term 3 and filling fast

and we would encourage you to
commit early as there is a lot of
interest in classes at the new

premises.  To register please call
04-5663244 or email:

admin@huttvalleygymsports.co.nz

WE NEED YOUR HELP . . . MOVING DAY

This Saturday (24 July) is Moving Day. We need a large number of
helpers to support the move and are calling on all members. Click
here for more information: http://huttvalleygym.co.nz/new-gym There
are jobs for all; lifting sweeping, cleaning, packing, driving etc. There
is a registration link where you can confirm when/how you can help.
We thank you for your help in advance.

 

http://huttvalleygym.co.nz/new-gym


2021 New Zealand Gymnastics Championships, Auckland
The National Championships started on 21 July and runs to Saturday, 24 July. We are so proud of our
gymnasts and coaches who have worked so hard towards their personal goals. We would like to wish you
all the best. Go Hutt Valley!!

Olympics / Judging

Head Coach Michelle Woolf 
 has travelled to Tokyo this
week and will be a Judge at
the Olympics!

Watch out for her during the
Womens Artistic Gymnastics
preliminaries and finals.

We are so proud of Michelle
and cannot wait to hear
about her Olympic journey;
the people, the place; the
athletes and the gymnastics.

Safe travels Michelle.

Head Coach Pasha
Levchenko will be a
senior MAG judge at
the Gymnastics NZ

Championships.

In June the Club farewelled Chris Mackay our
2020 Competitive 'Coach of the Year'. He has
moved to a new career following his interest
with motorbikes. We were sad to say goodbye,
but as he is still local, hope that he will call in
to visit.

Thank  You Chris Mackay



Competitive Gymnastics
Here's some photos of our competitive members over the
few months:



Club Rules
The Committee are currently working on updating the Club
Constitution/Rules. These are currently sitting in draft format and
the next step is to hold a session to work through these draft rules
with a view of updating and circulating to our members for
review/consultation.

The Committee would like to extend an invitation to all members
who would like to join the:

HVG Club Rules Session
on Tuesday 17 August at 7:00pm

at Pelorus Trust House, Hutt Park Road

Please confirm your attendance to Club Secretary, Deirdre Follett
via secretary@huttvalleygymsports.co.nz or call/text 0274578864.

Policy Review
The Committee has completed a consultation and review of the
Social Media Policy and created a Policy Creation and Review
Guideline. These are both available for members with our other
policies on our website: www.huttvalleygym.co.nz/policy-minutes

Committee Update

Treasurer
The Committee would sincerely like to thank Sarah Burnell for undertaking the role of Treasurer. Sarah joined the
Committee in September 2020 and has unfortunately had to stand down from her role. The Committee has
subsequently co-opted member Tracey Joe as our Treasurer through to the AGM.

Next Committee Meeting
The next Committee Meeting is on Thursday, 29 July 2021 commencing at 6:00pm. All input and feedback is
welcomed via the Club Secretary; secretary@huttvalleygymsports.co.nz Once adopted all Committee meeting
minutes are included on our website for members reference (click here).

Welcome
We would like to welcome Ignite Cheer and
Tumble. They are sharing our space in the
new gym. This is incredibly exciting for the
future of our clubs and for the wider
community

AGM – Change of Date
The Committee advise that the Annual General Meeting will now be held on Monday, 8 November commencing at
6:30pm. At this meeting the 2020 Financial Accounts and Annual Report will be presented. More details will be
sent prior to the meeting.
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